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August 26, 2010
Ref. No.: GR09-041

Ms. Kelly Schuler

Safety Recall Analyst

Recall Management Division

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Ave. SE

Washington, DC 20590

RE: Subaru Recall 09V-277, 2005-2006 Subaru Baja Fuel Pump Nipple Crack (WVJ-20)

Dear Ms. Schuler,

On July 16, 2009, Subaru submitted a 573 Defect and Noncompliance Report concerning a fuel
pump nipple crack on 2005 and 2006 model year Subaru Baja vehicles produced and sold in the
United States. Section 573.6(c){4) — Percentage of Vehicles Estimated to Actually Containing the
Defect indicated the affected total as 15,633. Since that time, we learned that the correct total is
15,761. Please update your records accordingly.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Brian DeAscentiis
Regulatory Activities Manager
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